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 CB(TM/MD) 
CB S-312 INSECTICIDE

WITH ESBIOTHRIN(R)

COMMERCIAL/COMMERCIAL

KILLS: COCKROACHES, HOUSE FLIES, FRUIT FLIES, MOSQUITOES, GNATS, SMALL FLYING
MOTHS, GRAIN WEEVILS, FLOUR  BEETLES, CHOCOLATE MOTHS, CARPET BEETLES, ANTS, 
SILVERFISH, CRICKETS, FLEAS AND TICKS.

DETRUIT: BLATTES, MOUCHES ORDINAIRES, TRYPETIDES, MOUSTIQUES, CECIDOMYIES,
PETITS PAPILLONS NOCTURNES, CHARANCONS DU BLE, TRIBOLIUMS DE LA FARINE,
TEIGNES DU CACAO, ANTHRENES DES TAPIS, VRILLETTES DU PAIN, FOURMIS,
LEPISMES,GRILLONS, PUCES ET TIQUES.

A heavy-duty commercial formula for use in HOSPITALS, RESTAURANTS, FOOD
PLANTS, SUPERMARKETS, MOTELS, HOTELS, HOMES,  and UTILITIES.

Formule insecticide commerciale pour gros travaux, utilisable dans les
HOPITAUX, RESTAURANTS, USINES DE TRANSFORMATION D'ALIMENTS, SUPERMARCHES,
MOTELS, HOTELS, DOMICILES, ET  DEBARRAS.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING/LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT L'EMPLOI

GUARANTEE/GARANTIE: 
* D/L-ALLETHROLONE D-TRANS CHRYSANTHEMATE...0.30% 

PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE, TECHNICAL/ 
PIPERONYL BUTOXYDE, TECHNIQUE.............1.20%

*ESBIOTHRIN Registered trademark of Roussel-UCLAF; Paris, France.
*ESBIOTHRIN Nom commercial enregistre de Roussel-UCLAF; Paris, France.

Min. 72% d-trans-chrysanthemum monocarboxylic acid
ester of (+)-2-allyl-4-hydroxy-3-methyl-2-cyclopentene-1-one.

Max. 28% Other isomers.

SEE ADDITIONAL PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS ON SIDE PANEL.   VOYEZ AU VERSO
D'AUTRES POUR LIEUX D'UTILISATION ET MESURES PREVENTITIVES RECOMMANDEES.

REG.NO./NO.D'ENR 22442 P.C.P. ACT/L.P.A.

CAUTION/ATTENTION : FLAMMABLE/INFLAMMABLE



NET CONTENTS/POIDS NET 652 g

Manufactured by: WATERBURY COMPANIES, INC. 
P.O. BOX 1812 . WATERBURY, CT 06722 USA

PRODUCT OF USA/PRODUIT DES E.U. D'AMERIQUE

                     DIRECTIONS FOR USE

FLYING INSECTS: HOUSE FLIES, FRUIT FLIES, MOSQUITOES, GNATS AND FLYING MOTHS
- Close all windows and doors and direct fog upward at a rate of 1-3 seconds
per 30 cubic meters.  Disperse in all locations.  Keep area closed for 15
minutes.

CRAWLING INSECTS: COCKROACHES - Spray thoroughly into hiding placed such as
cracks, crevices, moist areas, openings around pipes and sinks, under
refrigerators, baseboards and storage areas.  Spray directly on insects when
possible.  Repeat as necessary.

GRAIN WEEVILS, FLOUR BEETLES, CHOCOLATE MOTHS, CARPET BEETLES, DRUGSTORE
BEETLES(in exposed adult and larval stage): Contact as many insects as
possible when treating infested areas such as cracks, crevices, stored
products, machinery, and dark secluded areas.  For CARPET BEETLES, treat
infested areas of carpet, localized areas of floors, baseboards, and into
cracks and under carpet where these pests may be found. Repeat treatment
weekly or as insects appear.

ANTS, SILVERFISH, CRICKETS:  Hold aerosol close to cracks and spray directly
into them contacting as many insects as possible.  Apply freely in all
possible hiding places, behind baseboards, sinks, cabinets, coffee makers,
meter boxes and manholes.  Repeat treatment as necessary.

FLEAS & TICKS: Treat pet's bedding, resting areas, walkways, and other areas
heavily travelled by the animal.  Spray to give adequate coverage.  To reduce
infestation, pets should be treated with registered flea and tick control
products prior to reentering treated premises.  Spray entire interior
surfaces of doghouses.  Repeat as necessary, thoroughly spraying floors,
bedding, cracks and crevices.  Spray directly on as many insects as possible.

APPLICATION WITHIN FOOD HANDLING ESTABLISHMENTS



LIMITED TO CRACK & CREVICE TREATMENT ONLY:  Apply a small amount of material
directly into cracks and crevices such as expansion joints between different
elements of construction or between equipment bases and the floor, wall
voids, motor housing, junction boxes or switch boxes, conduits or hollow
equipment legs where insects hide.  Care should be taken to avoid depositing
the product onto exposed surfaces or introducing the material into the air. 
Avoid contamination of food or food processing surfaces.  Application of this
product in the food areas of food handling establishments, other than as a
crack and crevice treatment, is not permitted.  

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not remain in treated areas
and ventilate the area after treatment is completed.  Avoid breathing of
vapor.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes or clothing.  In case of contact,
immediately flush eyes or skin with plenty of water.  Get medical attention
if irritation persists.  Do not contaminate water, food or foodstuffs. 
Remove all pets and birds.  Cover fish tanks or remove before spraying.  In
hospitals, patients should be removed from room prior to treatment.  The room
should be ventilated for 2 hours after spraying.  Do not return patients to
room until after ventilation.

FOOD PROCESSING AREAS OF FOOD PLANTS:  Foods should be removed or covered
during treatment.  All food processing surfaces should be covered during
treatment and thoroughly cleaned before using.  Food contact surfaces and
equipment must be washed with an effective cleaning compound followed by a
potable water rinse.  When using the product in these areas, apply only when
plant is not in operation.

PHYSICAL OR CHEMICAL HAZARDS: Contents under pressure.  Do not use or store
near heat or open flame.  Do not puncture or incinerate container.  Exposure
to temperatures above 54 deg C may cause bursting.  Do not use this product
in or on electrical equipment due to the possibility of shock hazard.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS: In case of contact with eyes or skin, flush with
water.  If irritation persists, seek medical attention.  If accidently
swallowed, seek medical attention at once.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press valve to release all pressure. 
Dispose of empty container in accordance with provincial requirements.  For
information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of
spills, contact the regional Office of Conservation, Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in accordance with
the directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest Control
Products Act to use a control product under unsafe conditions.



******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management Regulatory
Agency to provide efficient searching for label information.  This service
and this information do not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA
does not provide any guarantee or assurance that the information obtained
through this service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon
this service.
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